Wedding Flowers at Holy Trinity Church, Jersey
We are absolutely delighted that you have chosen to have your wedding at Holy Trinity Church and we are confident that it will provide a delightful setting for your special day.

Our long experience of working with numerous couples and families has shown us that it is very important that you understand the guidelines and principles that are set down for all who would want to decorate the Church for their wedding.

General Church Flowers at Holy Trinity

The good folk of the Church take care and pleasure in making sure there are flowers: by the altar, in the Lady Chapel and by the War Memorial, week by week. The colours reflect the volunteer’s choice and the colours of the Church year.
Over, and for the two weeks following Christmas, Easter, Trinity Sunday and Harvest the window ledges are decorated to reflect the festival or season. These are provided and tended by volunteers and we would not change them.
Your Wedding Flowers

Therefore you must:

1. Inform Mrs Janet Snart [tell, 737282] at least one month beforehand of your plan for wedding and ask permission to use any pedestals, trays or other equipment. You will be expected to pay for any consumables used and breakages. 
2. If you wish to use your flowers at the altar, Lady Chapel, or war memorial please inform Mrs Snart so these positions can be vacant for you. 
3. Please leave your wedding flowers in Church for at least the following Sunday after your wedding, and make arrangements for the flowers and equipment to be cleared away no later than the Thursday following your wedding.  
4. If there is more than one wedding at Holy Trinity on your wedding day, you will be told by the clergy and expected to work together with the other couple to ensure that the church looks beautiful for both occasions and that neither event is hindered. 
5. Please take responsibility to make these guidelines clear to your florist, family or friends who may be involved in arranging your wedding flowers at Holy Trinity.

6. All those involved with the ‘Flower Rota’ at Holy Trinity give their time in otherwise busy lives. There are no ‘invisible hands’ to do the work for you. To save your own embarrassment, please do not ask. 

Access to the Church building is between 8:30am till 4:30pm. 

With these guidelines in mind we are confident you will have a wonderful day for your wedding.  

Every blessing

Canon Geoff Houghton,
 Rector

